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DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE
State of North Carolina

V 1204 MAIL SERVICE CENTER
RALEIGH, NC 27699-1204

PUBLIC SERVICES GROUP
JiM LONG AGENT SERVICES DIVISION
COMMISSIONER OF INSURANCE (919) 807-6800

October 15, 2008

Cody Lail
P. O. Box 1183
Robbinsville, NC 28771

Re: Acceptance of your North Carolina license surrender
Dear Mr. Lail:

The Agent Services Division accepts the voluntary surrender of your Life,
Accident & Health Agent licenses. You no longer have authority to transact
insurance business in North Carolina. Your authority terminated effective
October 15, 2008.

We have notified all the companies with which you held appointments in
North Carolina.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (919) 807-6800 x 76812.

Steve Bryant, ACS, AIAA
Complaint Analyst
Agent Services Division
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